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Dear Chair Dembrow and Members of the Committee,

I support strong action on climate change. 

As a parent of a (nearly) 4-year-old girl, I feel strongly that mitigating the effects of climate
change is the single most important problem we have to tackle as a civilization. Oregon has
the opportunity to lead the way in this. It would be a tragedy if we didn't seize upon the
opportunity.

Please don't delay passing SB 1530 this session. 

Thank you,

Jonathan Lin
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